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Shane M. Sinenci 
Yuki Lei K. Sugimura February 15, 2019 

Mr. Tivoli Faaumu, Chief 
Department of Police 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chief Faaumu: 

SUBJECT: KANAHA BEACH PARK MASTER PLAN 
IMPLEMENTATION PROJECT (CBS-4583) (HFC-5) 

At its meeting of February 14, 2019, the Healthy Families and Communities 
Committee received a status update on the Kanaha Beach Park Master Plan 
Implementation Project (CBS-4583) ("Master Plan"). 

May I please request the Department of Police respond to the following: 

1. One of the key recommendations in the Executive Summary Kanaha 
Beach Park Master Plan is to "create a safer and more secure 
environment." 

a. Provide comments on the proposed development of a park 
headquarters on site, which includes a ranger station and 
appropriate staffing. The headquarters is proposed to address 
safety and security concerns in the park, in addition to serving as 
an information center. 

b. Provide your thoughts to staff the headquarters with a police officer 
to address the park's safety and security concerns. Additionally, 
what has the Department implemented to assist with safety and 
security issues currently, including the response time to address 
these issues? 
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2. Provide copies of incident reports originating from the park involving 
citations for abandoned vehicles, thefts, vehicle break-ins, vagrants, 
illegal camping, and other incidents that transpired in the last three 
years. 

May I further request you transmit your response no later than Friday, 
March 1, 2019. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant 
Committee item number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Shelly Espeleta at ext. 7134, or Rayna Yap at ext. 8007). 
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cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
RIKI HOKAMA, Chair 
Healthy Families and Communities 
Committee 


